
I'm going to the Shepparton Art Museum during my school holidays!

Shepparton Art Museum is also called SAM, like a person's name all in big
letters.
SAM is the big square building next to Victoria Park Lake - it is one of the
biggest buildings in Shepparton! 

I can choose to enter through the circular revolving door, or press a big
green button and have a different door swing open for me.  

There will be friendly people to welcome me and talk to me if I want to,
and a big bright sign that says, ‘Winter Camp’. 

There might be other kids with their grown-ups arriving at the same time,
and even some other people just coming to look at the art. 
 

When I arrive, I can go in the elevator or take the stairs. I can follow the
signs to know where to go, such as the workshops on Level 2 or the café
on Level 1. 

There will be other adults there who work at SAM. They are here to help
you and can show you what you need to do.  

What can I expect when I
go to SAM?

Before I arrive

When I arrive

Meet your friendly faces at SAM:

Amber
(she/her)

Olivia
(she/her)



What will it look like at SAM?

For questions or concerns,  contact Olivia via

publicprograms@sheppartonartmuseum.com.au or on 03 4804 5007. 




